
Dear valued customer,  

 

Significant raw material cost increases, labor challenges, and supply chain issues 

continue to bring tremendous inflationary pressure on us all. As your business 

partner, we fought hard and absorbed these increases for as long as we could.  As a 

result, we must raise our prices to keep pace with manufacturing, shipping, and 

operating costs.  

 

The price changes will affect all purchase orders placed on or after May 16, 2022. 

 

Attached is a letter that shows your Wipes Plus product portfolio and the updated 

pricing.  

 

As always, you can rely on Wipes Plus for high-quality products, timely delivery, 

and top-notch customer service. We are grateful for your understanding and look 

forward to our continued partnership. Please feel free to reach out to your Wipes 

Plus representatives with any questions or concerns.  

 

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email. 

 

Sincerely,  

Jason Englander, CEO  

Progressive Products, LLC 

 

                

  Regards,           

                

          Gillian Shillingford   

          Account Manager   

          
 

  

    

 

  
 

gshillingford@wipesplus.com    

      
 

Phone: 914-996-7451   

        
 

211 South Ridge St. 
Rye Brook, NY 10573 

  

          
 

www.wipesplus.com  
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